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April 21, 1937

Mr, Chas. A. Whitmore,
Visalla,
California.

Dear Mr. Whitmore:

This will acknowledge your telegram
of April 17 recommending the appointment of

Earl Hastings as Supervisor of Tulare County.

Governor Merriam has read your com-
munlication and has requested me to send you
hig thanks for your interest in this question
end to assure you that your suggestions will
recelve careful consideration when the matter
more definitely comes before him for decision.

Very truly yours,

PIWT /Y.

Private Secretary
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